
Thank you, Chair and members of the Senate Judiciary 
Committee, my name is Sharlet Mohr, I am from District 
23. I am asking that you please render a DO PASS on 
Senate Bill 2260. 
 
 I was thinking that to have same sex bathrooms 
perpetuates a lie.  When each of us was born the doctor 
pronounced; it's a boy or it's a girl.  There are only two 
genders period, to say anything different is a lie.  We all 
know it, because it is the truth.  If you look at the animal 
kingdom, they are NOT confused.  To promote same sex 
bathrooms promotes, perversion and places our children in 
harm's way.  This thought pattern, breaks the individual 
and it breaks families.  We have to face facts here, our poor 
children are confused enough in this world, and to further 
promote that confusion by adding same sex bathrooms is 
truly a crime.  What it will promote is perversion that will 
harm ALL children.   
 
Look at what is happening across the Nation now.  Parents 
just like ourselves are pushing back.  We've had 
enough.  There is a reason that 2500 people showed up to 
a library where Kirk Cameron hosted a family hour for 
children.  We are in charge of our children, to love them, 
protect them and teach them right from wrong, and give 
them an education so that they may grow up and be 
healthy productive citizens and raise families of their 
own.  NOT to promote perversion and brokenness.   
 
Thank you for your consideration on this important issue 
and for your service to the state of North Dakota.  
 
 



 


